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VERBAL NOTE

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations and other international
organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the latter's note of 7 February
2017, OHCHR/HRTB/CAT/2017, commends the Committee against Torture for its work
on the draft revised General Comment No. 1 on the implementation of Article 3 of the
Convention in the context of Article 22 (CAT/C/60/R.2), and welcomes the opportunity to
submit comments on the draft.

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations and other international
organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurance of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 3 April 2017

Annex: Comments by the Government of Finland to Revised GC 1
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